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Writing 
Standard:   
3.W.3.2 
Write informative 
compositions on a 
variety of topics that: 
● State the topic, 
develop a main idea 
for the introductory 
paragraph, and group 
related information 
together. 
 ● Develop the topic 
with facts and details 
 
 
Standard: 
3.W.6.2a 
Capitalize appropriate 
words. 
 
3.W.6.2c 
Spell grade 
appropriate words 
correctly. 
 

 
I can gather and 
organize information 
for an informative 
essay.   
I can write 
paragraphs for my 
informative essay. 
 
 
I can capitalize the 
appropriate words in 
my writing. 
 
I can spell compound 
words. 

30 Daily Activities: 

Tues.  

Watch the video: 

What is 

informational 

writing? 
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=D
N4d76QP_MA 
Do the assignment: 

Stig’s  

 Account Login: 

gcsc 

User name: 

Lunch number 

Password: 

Abcd123 

Research Report 
https://login.edmen
tum.com/ 

 

Wed.   

Watch the video: 
Informational 
Writing for Kids- 
Episode 2: 
Brainstorming & 
Choosing a Topic 
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=-
mWY8F9pITE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://login.edmentum.com/
https://login.edmentum.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-mWY8F9pITE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-mWY8F9pITE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-mWY8F9pITE


Do the 

assignment: 

A Polished 

Paragraph 

Account Login: 

gcsc 

User name: 

Lunch number 

Password: 

Abcd123 
https://login.edmen
tum.com/ 

Thurs.  

Watch the video: 

Capitalization 

Rules: 
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=fx
FGB5vErvw 

Do the 

assignment:  Be 

the Best 

Account Login: 

gcsc 

User name: 

Lunch number 

Password: 

Abcd123 

 
https://login.edmen
tum.com/ 

Compound words 

game: 
https://www.learnin
ggamesforkids.com/
vocabulary-
games/compound-
words.html 
 
 

 

Math Standard 
3.M.7 

I can find the 
perimeter of 

30 Daily Activities: 

Tues.   

https://login.edmentum.com/
https://login.edmentum.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fxFGB5vErvw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fxFGB5vErvw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fxFGB5vErvw
https://login.edmentum.com/
https://login.edmentum.com/
https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/compound-words.html
https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/compound-words.html
https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/compound-words.html
https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/compound-words.html
https://www.learninggamesforkids.com/vocabulary-games/compound-words.html


Find the perimeters 
of polygons with all 
the given side lengths 
and with one 
unknown side length. 
 

polygons with the 
given side lengths. 
 
I can find the 
perimeter of a 
polygon with an 
unknown/missing 
side length. 

Watch the video 
and take notes: 
Finding the 
perimeter of 
polygons 
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=6
mopAgqjkVM 

Wed. 

Play the game: 
https://www.ixl.co
m/math/grade-
3/perimeter-of-
polygons 

Thurs.  

Play the games: 
https://www.splashl
earn.com/area-and-
perimeter-games-
for-3rd-graders 
Draw some 
polygons with side 
lengths.  Show your 
calculations for the 
perimeters. 

 

 

Science Standard: 
3.LS.1 
 Analyze evidence 
that plants and 
animals have traits 
inherited from 
parents and that 
variation of these 
traits exists in a group 
of similar organisms. 
 
Standard: 
3-5.E.2  
Construct and 
compare multiple 
plausible solutions to 
a problem based on 
how well each is 
likely to meet the 
criteria and 

I can explain why 
birds lay eggs in the 
spring. 
 
I can construct a 
replica of a bird’s 
nest using available 
materials. 

10 

 

 

Daily Activities: 

Tues.  

Mini Lesson:  

Watch the video 

then answer the 

question:  Why do 

birds lay eggs in 

the spring? 
https://mysteryscie
nce.com/mini-
lessons/birds-
spring?loc=mini-
lesson-button#slide-
id-8400 
Wed.  
Watch the video 
again and then 
answer these 
questions: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6mopAgqjkVM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6mopAgqjkVM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6mopAgqjkVM
https://www.ixl.com/math/grade-3/perimeter-of-polygons
https://www.ixl.com/math/grade-3/perimeter-of-polygons
https://www.ixl.com/math/grade-3/perimeter-of-polygons
https://www.ixl.com/math/grade-3/perimeter-of-polygons
https://www.splashlearn.com/area-and-perimeter-games-for-3rd-graders
https://www.splashlearn.com/area-and-perimeter-games-for-3rd-graders
https://www.splashlearn.com/area-and-perimeter-games-for-3rd-graders
https://www.splashlearn.com/area-and-perimeter-games-for-3rd-graders
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400
https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/birds-spring?loc=mini-lesson-button#slide-id-8400


constraints of the 
problem. 

 What did this 
lesson make you 
curious about? 
What other 
questions do you 
have about birds? 
Thurs. 
Bonus Activity: 
Can you build a 
nest that will hold 
an egg? Give it a 
try. If you can go 
outside, gather 
twigs, leaves, and 
grass to build with 
— just like birds 
do! If you cannot 
go out, use torn 
paper, rolled up 
paper, and string. 
You cannot use 
glue or tape! 
When you are 
done building, test 
your nest with 
something round 
— like a marble, or 
even a real egg! 
Take a picture of it 
with your phone 
and send it to your 
teacher. 

Social 

Studies 

Standard: 
3.3.7 
Compare the cultural 
characteristics of the 
local community with 
communities in other 
parts of the world 

I can compare and 
contrast the 
characteristics of my 
community with a 
community from the 
past in another part 
of the world. 

20 Tues. Wed 
Watch the video 
and then compare 
how Egyptians lived 
compared to how 
we live in America. 
https://discoveringe
gypt.com/ 

Explore the site 

then: 

List two ways 

that Egyptians 

are like us. 

List two ways 

that Egyptian are 

https://discoveringegypt.com/
https://discoveringegypt.com/


different from 

us. 

 

Computer 

Lab 

Standard: 
3-5.PA.1  
Use technology 
resources (e.g., 
calculators, data 
collection probes, 
mobile devices, 
videos, educational 
software, and web 
tools) for problem-
solving and self-
directed learning, and 
general-purpose 
productivity tools and 
peripherals to 
support personal 
productivity, 
remediate skill 
deficits, facilitate 
learning, and 
individual/collaborati
ve writing, 
communication, and 
publishing activities 
3.W.3.2 
Write informative 
compositions on a 
variety of topics that 
– ● State the topic, 
develop a main idea 
for the introductory 
paragraph, and group 
related information 
together. ● Develop 
the topic with facts 
and details 

I can write 

informational texts. 
30 Wed. 

Conduct 

research/look up 

facts about spring.   

Take notes on what 

you have learned or 

what you know 

about spring. 

Write an 

informational 

paragraph about 

spring. 

 

Thurs 

Watch the video and 

take notes. This will 

help you with your 

writing. 

https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=D
N4d76QP_MA 
 
Follow this to help 
you write your 
essay. 
https://www.wartga
mes.com/themes/w
riting/essays.html 
 
Text Mrs. 

Stephenson @219-

552-1020 three 

things you learned 

from video. 

(Take Notes) 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DN4d76QP_MA
https://www.wartgames.com/themes/writing/essays.html
https://www.wartgames.com/themes/writing/essays.html
https://www.wartgames.com/themes/writing/essays.html


 

Music Standard:  
 P.7.B.2  
Choral and 
Instrumental: 
Appropriate to the 
ensemble, students 
will sing beginning 
musical selections, 
scales, and intervals 
using note names, 
solfège, syllables, or 
numbers and 
demonstrate sight 
reading at an 
appropriate level. 

I can understand the 
various roles of 
musical ensembles. 
 
I can perform in 
different vocal 
ensembles. 

15  
Tues. Wed. 
Thurs. 
Lessons:   
Vocal Music  
Solos, duets, trios, 
and choirs-   
Week 4 
Do the activities and 
answer the 
questions. 
http://wildcatmusic
kids.weebly.com/les
sons-grade-2--
3.html 
 

Physical 

Education 

Standard 1 

Locomotor Skills: 

Hopping, walking, 

running, skipping, 

and dancing. 

I can do a series of 
exercises. 
 
I can hop, walk, run, 
skip, and dance. 
 
I can understand 
current events health 
vocabulary. 

15  Tues. Wed. Thurs. 
Exercises and 
Activities: 
10 jumping jacks 
10 push-ups 
10 alternate toe 
touches 
30 steps of jog/run 
in place  
10 sit-ups/crunches 
 
Bonus Activity: 
(Although many of 
these vocabulary 
words are not level 
specific, they are 
important to know 
and understand).  
The student will be 
able to define and 
understand the 
terms below.  These 
terms are associated 
with the Corona 
virus (Covid 19).  
Parents this is an 
activity I would 
recommend you do 
with your children. 

http://wildcatmusickids.weebly.com/lessons-grade-2--3.html
http://wildcatmusickids.weebly.com/lessons-grade-2--3.html
http://wildcatmusickids.weebly.com/lessons-grade-2--3.html
http://wildcatmusickids.weebly.com/lessons-grade-2--3.html


 

1. CFR- case fatality 

rate 

2. Close contact 

3. Community 

transmission 

4. Contact tracing 

5. Drive thru testing 

6. Essential 

activities 

7. Home isolation 

8. N95 

9. anti-viral 

medicines 

 


